
December 2021  

 

Dear Tetonia friends,  

 

December is always a busy month.  December is full of activities, celebrations and 

parties. Schools are busy.  Shopping demands are time-consuming. Family and friend 

commitments can be enjoyable and stressful.  Many of us find our “to do” list to be 

never-ending.  Through all of our busyness, let’s make some time to do the following:  

 

– Let’s sit back and enjoy the beauty of our town and our surroundings.  We definitely 

live in a winter wonderland!  

 

– Let’s take the time to reach out to those who may be lonely or needy.  Let’s extend 

our friendship and our bounty to our neighbors.  

 

– Let’s take time to thank those around us for the beauty that they bring into our lives.  

 

– Let’s take time to listen to others.  

 

– Let’s take time to enjoy the magic of the holiday season.  

 

– Let’s take time to smile.  

 

– Let’s take time to share.  

 

– Let’s take time to appreciate the blessings we have.  

 

Wishing all of you a wonderful December!  

 

On a more mundane side,  

– Please keep a “pencil-wide” stream running from your faucet during our cold periods.  

– Keep your garbage cans out of the path of the snow plows.  

– Keep your cars parked out of the way of the snow plows.  

– Let us know if you have any special needs during the cold and snowy days.  

 

Be safe; be well and have a wonderful December!  

 

Your friend,  

Mayor Brent Schindler  

mailto:bschindler@d401.k12.id.us

